
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

This week…  

✓ We have been discussing holidays! We made a mind map of 

what the word ‘holidays’ meant to us and we had lots of lovely 

ideas and feelings. Some of us talked about the types of 

transport you use to go to on holiday, some of us talked about 

where we like to stay, such as hotels, caravans and tents. 

✓ We looked at a map of the world to discover where about 

some of the countries we had travelled to, were in the world. 

✓ We received a postcard from Madam butterfly and the 

butterflies! They were on holiday at the beach. We looked at 

other postcards and wrote some of our own.  

✓ We have revisited rhyming this week as we found some 

children were a little unsure, please practise this at home as 

much as you can. 

✓ In phonics we have been writing short sentences and focussing 

on spelling. 

✓ On Thursday we had a very special trip to our new class. We 

spent the day with our new teachers and enjoyed feeling very 

grown up! 

✓ We planted sunflowers for our new starters, and had some 

spare ones to take home for us! I wonder how tall you can grow 

yours? 

Next week… 

 

 

 

➢ We will continue our new topic on ‘where will you go?’  

➢ We will be focussing on travel! 

➢ We will be watching our wonderful Y6 play. 

 

Reminders and other info 

• Please bring book bags every day for daily 

reading. 

• Junk modelling donations welcomed 

• Please order school dinners. 

• Please bring hats and apply sun cream (before 

school) when the weather is sunny and warm. 

• Water only in drinks bottles. 

• School closes on Friday 25th July. 

Diary dates:  

PE is Tuesdays 

and Fridays.  

Library books get 

changed every 

Tuesday. 

Reading books 

changed on 

Fridays 

 

Jobs for the weekend! 

• Share reading books – please sign diaries to show home 

reads.  

• Homework folder – rhyming words 
 

Email photos of your home learning and weekend 

adventures to: 

admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Visit the Reception 

webpage 
scan the QR code > 

for newsletters, 

galleries, info and 

updates! 
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Reception Class Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 4th July 2025 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mrs Owen and Miss Webster  
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